OFFICIAL

From: @gov.scot [mailtc_@gov.scot] On Behalf Of
@gov.scot

Sent: 31 May 2022 16:13
Subject: Resource Spending Review published

Good afternoon,

We hope this email finds you well. We're getting in touch to provide you with an
update on the Resource Spending Review.

Firstly, we would like to say thank you for your response to the Resource Spending
Review Framework consultation and / or participation in our complementary
programme of external engagement. The information that we received through these
processes was analysed and used to inform the final outcome of the spending
review. It will also be used to support future Scottish Government work on the public
finances.

In addition, we wanted to let you know that the Resource Spending Review was
published today. The Cabinet Secretary for Finance and the Economy made a
statement to the Scottish Parliament earlier this afternoon to announce the
publication. In addition to the spending review, we have also published a
consultation analysis report detailing the output of the consultation and engagement
exercise.

Please see the this link for a webpage that contains links to the Resource Spending
Review, the analysis of consultation responses and other related documents.

Thanks once again for your contribution,

Resource Spending Review Team

Scottish Government
Victoria Quay
Edinburgh

EH6 6QQ
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